
 
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
 
THE PUBLIC IS ADVISED that two (2) or more members of the City Commission may 
be in attendance with Congresswoman Lois Frankel and her team who will be spending 
the afternoon with the Delray Beach Fire Rescue’s Life Safety Division on August 31, 
2022 at 1:30 p.m. to see the initiatives, particularly the new Residential Lock Box 
program, firsthand and to shoot video for a presentation that will be shown during the 
Fall Prevention Awareness Week in September to Congress.  The meeting location is 
Fire Station #111 - 501 W. Atlantic Avenue, Delray Beach, FL 33444.  
 
The attendees will later travel to 221 S. Seacrest Circle, Delray Beach where they will 
shadow Community Education Specialist Joe Duffy as he conducts a home safety 
survey and installs a lock box on the front door of the home. 
 
For more information about the Residential Lock Box program, visit 
https://roperlock.com/product/mydelraybeach/. 
 
 
 

Katerri Johnson, CMC 
City Clerk 
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The City shall furnish appropriate auxiliary aids and services where necessary to afford an 
individual with a disability an equal opportunity to participate in and enjoy the benefits of a 
service, program, or activity conducted by the City. Please contact the Office of Human Resources 
at (561) 243-7042 24 hours prior to the program or activity in order for the City to reasonably 
accommodate your request. 
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